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Service Change Notice 23-110 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
150 PM EST Tue Dec 5 2023 
  
To:       Subscribers: 
          -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
          -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
          -NOAAPORT 
          Other NWS partners and NWS employees 
  
From:     Brian Gross 
          Director, Environmental Modeling Center 
          NWS/NCEP/NOAA 
  
Subject:  Termination of Certain Web Graphics Being Produced by 
          EMC, Effective January 5, 2024 
 
Effective on or about Friday, January 5, 2024 at 1200 Coordinated 
Universal Time (UTC), the National Centers for Environmental Prediction 
(NCEP) will terminate the following websites:   
 
NARRE-TL Graphics 
https://www.emc.ncep.noaa.gov/mmb/SREF_avia/FCST/NARRE/web_site/html/visib
.html 
 
NAM Graphics 
https://www.emc.ncep.noaa.gov/mmb/nammeteograms/ 
https://www.emc.ncep.noaa.gov/mmb/precip_type/ 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please contact: 
 
Brian Gross 
NWS/NCEP Environmental Modeling Center 
College Park, MD  
brian.gross@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Changes Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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